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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

What a beautiful week.  It has been great to see the children out playing and 
learning, without cold winds, grey skies and drizzle.  Long may it continue.  

 

Firstly, good luck to all the year 6’s next week.  They take on the SATs tests, 
commencing on Monday morning.  I see this as a time for them to showcase 
their amazing learning journey – I know they will do brilliantly, and I am             
incredibly proud of them all.  It has been a pleasure watching this cohort pass 
through the school and I think it is safe to say, this year has been the icing on 
the cake for so many of them – they will have an amazing final summer term 
here at Lanner, I am positive of it.  

 

On a separate note: I thought I would put a bit of a plea out to any parents 
who have children that play football.  If you have any old football boots or          
shin pads sitting around at home, we would always be happy to take them off 
your hands.  As you are well aware, children’s feet grow so fast and I am aware 
of the cost of boots etc, so I thought we could set up a bit of an exchange.  Or 
at the very least, if a child did not have any boots – then perhaps we would 
have a stash of them here that may help that child/family out.  I know I have a 
few pairs at home of various sizes and colours, so I shall get the ball rolling and 
bring some in on Monday morning. Any donations would be warmly welcomed. 

  

Finally, just a polite reminder that the school register shuts at 8:45 a.m.  Any 
children who are arriving after this time are being recorded as lates.  Thank 
you for your cooperation with this.  

 

 Have a great weekend all and I look forward to seeing you next week.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – spotless 

 

Definition 1  — without flaw; impeccable. 

 

Definition 2  — completely without dirt, stain, or 

spots. 

 

He scrubbed the dishes until they were spotless. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Phoebe, Finley, Ben 

Y2: Harrison, Hollie, Florence 

Y3: Dougie, Thomas, Finley 

Y4: Ben, Donnie, Noah 

Y5: Olivia, Heidi, Ollie 

Y6: Cora, Charlie, Alice 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

  

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  

 Monday 9th June—Book look  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 

 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘salut’  

Means ‘hello’ in                 

French

Suncream & hats 

Now that the warmer months are here, please can parents/

carers ensure that children have a named water bottle & sun 

hat in school every day. 

 

It will also be beneficial for the children to have sun cream 

applied at home before school and to have some with them 

in school (bottle labelled), so that they can reapply          

themselves during the day. 
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